
Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:43:46 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Nate 

What is your last name? 

Smith 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Reading, Writing, Speaking 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1) Sleeping  2) long term assignments 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1 - Basketball 2- video games 3 - school 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

Nothing 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Space 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

I'm cool 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:33 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Shelly 

What is your last name? 

B 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. I learn fast 2. I like to read it myself 3. I pay attention to details. 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. I don't take time to learn. 2.  

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. teaching 2. learning  

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

coding  

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

look for more resources 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

nope 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:38 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Chad 

What is your last name? 

DoGooder 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Hard worker ​
2. Good memorizer ​
3. Nothing else 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Distractible​
2. Day Dreamer​
3. Hungry 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Auditory 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Food​
2. Learning​
3. My Family 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. Saturdays weather 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Google it or ask Siri 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:49 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Collin  

What is your last name? 

Nuismer 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Listening, Experimenting, Changing 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

Being rude to others, running around the classroom screaming  

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Pretty evenly split 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

Learning, Golf, Tacos 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

Tacos, Tacos and tacos 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Freak out 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

Nope 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:53 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Tony 

What is your last name? 

Signore 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1st: Visual   2nd: Creativity  3rd: Global Perspective 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1st: Auditory   2nd: Something else   3rd: A third thing 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

Good stuff, fun stuff, interesting things 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

space, music, sports 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Google it 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

I'm cool! 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:54 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Melissa 

What is your last name? 

M 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

strong memory 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

time to dedicate to task 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

kids 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

gardening 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

look for another source 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

4 kids 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:44:56 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Abby 

What is your last name? 

Zwart 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Memorizing​
2. Creating concrete examples of abstract ideas​
3. Explaining topics to others 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Analyzing numbers​
2. Trying to multitask​
3. Outside noise 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Auditory 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Baseball​
2. Cooking​
3. Choral music 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. Gardening​
2. Shakespeare​
3. Graduate school 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

1. Find an expert 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:05 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Renae 

What is your last name? 

S 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. I like to work with others 2.  I like to try new things.  3. I learn best with practice. 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

I am disorganized 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Auditory 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Math 2. Summer 3. My family 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:18 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Katie 

What is your last name? 

DeLapp 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Auditory, critical thinking, connections 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

Distractions, focus  

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Auditory 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Faith 2. Family 3. History 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. Coding 2. Google tools! 3. Economics 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

I read more information and seek other sources 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

I ask a lot of questions  
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:24 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Mickey 

What is your last name? 

Mouse 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Reading comprehension 2. Analysis. 3. Discussion 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1.  Noise/other students off task. 2.  Interruptions/phone 3.  Other obligations 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1.  Education, 2. Animals, 3. Justice 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1.  Math. 2.  Science. 3.  Money 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:36 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

K 

What is your last name? 

C. 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Engagement  2. Dedicated 3. Enjoy reading 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

Not enough time to process 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1.  Reading. 2. Teaching. 3. Bicycling 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1.  Traveling to Ireland.  2.  Baseball.  3.  Cooking 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Reread 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:39 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Steve 

What is your last name? 

Signore 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Strong Speaking skills, good with numbers, dramatic 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

procrastinator, short attention span, scientific issues 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

Music, Learning, creating 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

fishing, tiny houses,  

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

forget about it 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:45:53 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Melissa 

What is your last name? 

Schamper 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Visual learner, able to restate things in a different way for understanding, able to remember 
information 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

talking, off task behaviors, extra noise 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Family​
2. Having fun​
3. Creating excitement about learning 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. My Dutch heritage​
2. Working in a zoo​
3. Caring for animals 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Ask a question 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:46:02 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Tonya 

What is your last name? 

H 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. listening  2. comprehension 3. verbalizing 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

outside talking/conversation; unorganized; dislike group work 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Auditory 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

learning, reading, relationships and engagement 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

I need an organized teacher 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:46:07 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

E 

What is your last name? 

T 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Learn by teaching​
2. Hands on learning​
3. Visual learning 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Math​
2. Distractions​
3. Tire 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Kinesthetic 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

Human issues,  

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

Learning practices 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Look it up 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

Everything 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:46:25 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Christa 

What is your last name? 

S 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1 up to learning new things 2 I want my students to think 3 technology should be utilized 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

Impatience stamina time 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Pretty evenly split 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1 student minds 2 students learning 3 student heart 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

Outdoors science learning 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Ask questions 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

No 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:47:38 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Julie 

What is your last name? 

Lensink 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

Creative, observant, analytical 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Right brain often trumps the left 2. Not an auditory learner 3. Organizationally challenged. 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

My children, art, literature 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. How things work in general 2. World History 3. Brain-based learning 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

I look for information (read, research). 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

I am a lifelong learner.  I often struggle to pick one of the many ideas I have in my head at one 
time. 

 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:48:37 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Me 

What is your last name? 

Last 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Visual 2. Hands on 3. Auditory 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. Comprehension 2. Distractions 3. Bored 

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

1. Family 2. Church 3. Encouraging others 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

1. Other cultures 2. Hot yoga 3. Marriage 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Sweat 

Is there anything else I should know about you as a learner, a student, or as a person in my 
class? 

Like to be encouraged 
 



Timestamp 

5/4/2016 14:51:58 (EDT) 

What is your first name? 

Kari 

What is your last name? 

Gruppen 

Name three of your learning strengths. Think about all the things that go into learning. Please 
number them. 

1. I ask questions to myself as I learn​
2. I'm a strong reader​
3. I can organize new learning into organizers 

Name three of your learning weaknesses, or things that interfere with your learning. Please 
number them. 

1. I don't function well with sensory distractions​
2. I don't like getting up and moving around as part of my learning experience​
3. I get really frustrated with inapplicable content  

Are you mostly a visual, auditory, or kinesthetic learner?  

Visual 

What are three things you are passionate about? Be specific and number them. 

My faith, my family, making the world better, one small kindness at a time​
 

What are three things you are very curious about or interested in finding out more about? 
Please number them.  

Personalized learning😉​
 

What do you do when you don't understand something you are learning about? 

Determine if it's important. If not, give up. If so, research on my own later. 
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